
From: Loy, Maggie A
To: Gungle, Ashley
Subject: RE: Field to Soitec Wednesday
Date: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 12:22:00 PM

I really don’t want to go tomorrow.  Next week would be better. 
 

From: Gungle, Ashley 
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 10:55 AM
To: 'Porter, Eric'; Loy, Maggie A
Cc: Rodriguez, Randy@Wildlife (Randy.Rodriguez@wildlife.ca.gov); eric.weiss@wildlife.ca.gov
Subject: RE: Field to Soitec Wednesday
 
Hi Eric,
 
I’m guessing that due to the government shutdown you are currently furloughed.  Should we plan on
rescheduling the site visit?
 
Thanks,
 
Ashley
 
From: Porter, Eric [mailto:eric_porter@fws.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 10:59 AM
To: Loy, Maggie A
Cc: Gungle, Ashley; Rodriguez, Randy@Wildlife (Randy.Rodriguez@wildlife.ca.gov);
eric.weiss@wildlife.ca.gov
Subject: Re: Field to Soitec Wednesday
 
I am anticipating a government shutdown.  If that happens, it is very unlikely that I will be
back to work by Wednesday.  Certainly, I won't be able to go on the trip if I am furloughed.
 Unfortunately, all we can do now is wait.
 
Thanks
 

On Mon, Sep 30, 2013 at 10:55 AM, Loy, Maggie A <Maggie.Loy@sdcounty.ca.gov> wrote:
Hi Eric,
 
Do you think will we be holding the field trip as planned?  Are you anticipating a FWS
closure?
 
THANKS,
MAGGIE LOY
Planner - EIR Coordinator - Biologist
COUNTY PDS PROJECT PLANNING DIVISION

5510 Overland Ave, Room 310, San Diego, CA  92123

T 858.694.3736   http://www.sdcounty.ca.gov/dplu/index.html 
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--
 
Eric Porter
Carlsbad Fish and Wildlife Office
2177 Salk Avenue, Suite 250
Carlsbad, CA  92008
760-431-9440 ext. 285

 


